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Pursuant to SDCL § 49-31-12.2(2), FRRPA hereby notifies the Commission of a 
reduction in FRRP A rates, as follows: 

1. The Board has approved a 25% rate reduction for the FRRP A Non-Public 
Network Switched (PNS) Ethernet (ETS) circuits per Mbps. This will result in 
adjustment to rates as reflected in Confidential Exhibit A, attached hereto. 

2. FRRP A,. is restructuring its billing for Public Internet ETS to 95th percentile 
billing. Please see attached Confidential Exhibit B, which coqsists of the am.ended Public 
Iqternet Transport Use Exhibit (Exhibit C) that will be ~ttach~d to the FRRP A Ring User 
LpC contracts, for an explanation of 95th percentile billing. · 

Both changes are effective September 1, 2017. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitati=: to contact me. 
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CG: Ross Petrick, Presiden,t 
Wendy Harper 

Robert C. Riter, Jr 
Margo D . Northrup 
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